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26th July 2010 

 

 

Dear Maidul, 

 

Departmental Studentship, 2010-11 

 

I am pleased to be able to tell you that you have been awarded a Departmental Studentship to assist you 

in funding your continuing study at the University of Oxford. The studentship comprises £1,500 for the 

academic year 2010-11 only, and will commence in Michaelmas Term 2010 with your enrolment on the 

fourth year of our DPhil in Politics programme. It will be paid into your bank account in four equal 

quarterly instalments (over 12 months) and the first payment will be made in early November 2010. 

 

Please contact Maria Moreno (maria.moreno@politics.ox.ac.uk) no later than Friday, 13th August 2010 in 

order to confirm whether you would like to accept the studentship offered; and, if you intend to do so, 

please confirm that you accept the terms of the award and include your bank details (name of bank, 

branch, sort code and account number). 

 

If for any reason you do not commence your studies or you withdraw before the end of your course, the 

Department has the right to require a refund of the studentship proportional to the amount of the course 

uncompleted. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Nicholas Owen 

Deputy Head of Department 

 

 

cc.  Pat Boreham, Accounts Officer 

 Senior Tutor, Brasenose College 

 College Secretary, Brasenose College 
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